
Melissa Berky
Bangor 
LD 2224
I do support LD 2224. But I really wish it was a RED FLAG BILL.
I do support a 72 hour waiting period but I really wish it took a lot more to purchase a
gun such as safety classes. 
Additionally people who are dangerous may not have a readily diagnosable mental 
health disorder. 
And anti-violence measures are needed. I'm thinking jobs, education, housing, and of 
course mental health services too.


